7, Windbaune Road, aig burth, hiverpool 17

Dear Mr Weisberg,

to visit the U.S. for two weeks within the rest few months, preferably before the end of May, for the hurhose of meeting assassination attein researchers. Opiniously,

I'd like to see you if you are agreeable and indeed, awailable. The problem here arises from the fact that my flight, to New York, would be by a company operating an advence Bootzing Charter Sentice, under the conditions of which I'd

be tequired to book 60 days in advance of my froposed departure. I can affreciate that in these circumstances no - one can guarantee that he will be free on any given date but if you are willing to see me at some time and can inform me when you will definitely how be available it will be of essistance.

yours sincerely. alan L. Thomas

2/22/77

Dear Mr. Thomas,

Please excuse the brevity of this response to yout 2.16. There were 22 letters in today's mail and I have to get up quote early to go to Washington in the morning.

No matter how busy I am with my own work I do try to find time for all except obvious nuts.

So of course I'm willing.

What I cannot forecast is whether I'll be home on any particular day. It is impossible to know this far in advance.

I cite the example of my Freedom of Information suits. I have three in the courts right now.

Sometimes these make emergency demands on time, for work that must be completed on an inflexible court deadline.

The also require my appearance in court. I learned today only, to illustrate this, that I have to be in court next week.

If after today I am asked to speak at a college I will, of course, accept that invitation. I have no regular means of paying the costs of this litigation and of my other work.

As of now I'm wilking.

And most days I am home.

Hastily,